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Ottawa, 17th February, 1906.

sir.-

In reply to your letter of the 9th instant,

No. 9 W-4, requesting to be supplied with certain articles,

I beg to inform you that the same will be forwarded to you,

through the Government Stationery Office.

Your obedient servant,

on heau

scretary.

V. Vowell, Esq.,

Indian superintendent,

Victoria, B.C.
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